
 

 

Office Closed May 31st 

In observance of Memorial Day, City Hall will be 

closed Monday, May 31, 2021.  Garbage collection 

scheduled to run in Ward 1 on  Monday will run 

Tuesday.   

May 2021 Updates 

 
Trash Cart Delivery Update 

Our next round of trash carts will arrive sometime in May.  

Once we receive them, Public Works will begin delivering 

them to each Ward.  Haven’t ordered yours yet?  Make 

sure to get on the list ASAP! To reserve yours today call 

(620) 429-2159. 

Tornado Siren Testing 

In an effort to align with Cherokee County’s testing 

schedule, the City of Columbus will now test our      

tornado sirens on the first Wednesday of the month at 

10:00 am.  If there is adverse weather on the day the 

testing is scheduled, the test will be not be done.   

City Pool Opening 

The Columbus City Pool is tentatively     scheduled 

to open for the summer on Saturday, May 29, 

2021.  Pool passes will be for sale this year and we 

will be taking reservations for  parties. For any 

questions, please contact City Hall (620) 429-2159. 

In order to open by our target date, we still need 

several lifeguards.  If you or someone you know is 

interested in lifeguarding this summer, applications 

can be completed by visiting our website at 

www.columbusks.gov or in person at City Hall 300 

E. Maple, Columbus, KS 66725.   

www.columbusks.gov 



 

 

City Mowing Requirements 

It’s that time of year where the grass begins to grow.  If 

a property owner allows weeds, grass, or  uncultivated 

vegetation to grow higher than 12 inches, it can result in 

a penalty bill.  Code Enforcement only sends out one 

violation notice to a property per calendar year.       

Property owners are responsible for grass/weeds/

vegetation in abutting easements, ditches, alleys and 

rights-of-ways.  If you see a yard that you believe is 

over the 12 inch allowance, please visit the Code         

Enforcement page on our website and submit a Property 

Code Violations Complaint Form. 

File by June 1st 

Have you considered placing your name on the ballot 

this November to run for a City Council seat, Mayor, 

Treasurer, or Hospital Board     Member? If so, the 

deadline to file as a candidate is June 1st!  

Yard of the Month 

Beginning May 1st, the Yard of the Month contest is 

BACK!  Each month, 2 winners are selected and the 

signs will be placed in their yard for the month.  

Nominations may be submitted by Calling City Hall, 

or by sending photos with the homeowners name and 

address to the City of Columbus Facebook page or by 

emailing  ewilliams@columbusks.gov. 

Join Our Team!  

We are currently hiring for the following positions: 

-Mowers   -Lifeguards 

-Seasonal Laborers  -Utility Technician 

 

To apply please visit www.columbusks.gov or in 
person at Columbus City Hall, 300 E. Maple. 


